
 

 
 

Nutgrove Star Awards of the Week 
 

YEAR GROUP GOLD SILVER BRONZE 

Reception Sienna Skyla Lawrence 

Y1 Joshua Marcus Lillie 

Y2 Maddie Isabella Hallie 

Y3 Tristan Archie Willow 

Y4 Elliott Sofia Millie C 

Y5 James Oliver E Lily-Mae 

Y6 Alice-Rose Finley Chloe 

 
Headteachers Award 

 
Mason T – Year 6 

 
 
 

  

   N E W S L E T T E R 

Friday 24th February 2023 

 

LOVE  HOPE  RESPECT 

 
‘My Best, Always, Everywhere’ 

 

 



 
NOTES FOR PARENTS 

 

• World Book Day is Thursday 2nd March see below for more details 

• Year 4 Presentation of the Easter Service – 30.03.23 at9.30am in the school Hall for Year 4 

Parents 

• Sports Day 30.06.23 KS2 AM and KS1 PM – times will be announced nearer to the date 

• After School Clubs This term 

o Monday – KS2 Dance 

o Thursday – KS1 Multi Skills 

o Thursday – Y2,3 and 4 Art Club 
 
 
 

 
 
 

World Book Day 2nd March 2023 
 
 

 
 

 
We are celebrating our love of reading! 

 
This year we are asking our children to come to school as a character from their favourite book or wear 

colours that link to the book. Children can bring the book to school (name inside) and we can read 
extracts from a selection of them.  

 
Where possible use items you already own, please do not feel obliged to buy a costume.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

PTFA News 
On Saturday 18th February 2023 a group of willing friends of our school started 

on the Project Forest School. 

                                 
 
Thank you to the PTFA, Thatto Heath Playdays and our Deacon Helen for your time and energy. 
 

We will be meeting again on Saturday 11th March at 9.30am – 12noon please join us if you can spare any time! 

 

‘Living life in its fullness’ at Nutgrove 

 
 
 
 

To see all the activities we do in school 
please see the school website/twitter 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Some of our Year 5 and Year 6 were fortunate to do a zoom call with some children from a school in Uganda, We were 
able to ask and answer questions about our school and things we enjoy doing. Here are some quotes from our children 

 
 

                                       
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

I really enjoyed the call because 

it was intriguing to see what 

people from across the world 

were like 

I thought it was interesting to learn about people 

in a different country with different experiences 

I found out how different Uganda is to us. How we have clean water and electricity and 

they don’t. We both say “hello” differently since we have different languages. How they 

also have really really strict poverty too. I wish good luck to Uganda.  

 

In our Methodist unit about "belonging" we all wrote an acrostic 
poem. 
 
Here is Poppy's from Year 2 for the word TOGETHER 
 
Together we are a team 
Our kingdom love each other 
God treats us equally 
Everyone is special to God 
Together we are a family 
Heaven is where the angels guide us 
Earth is what God made for us 
Respect others and forgive them  

 



 

Safeguarding 

 
 
 

PE TIMETABLE FEBRUARY/MARCH 2023 
 

Additional sessions of PE will be continued on Thursday please see the timetable below 
 

Monday Year 4 

Tuesday Reception 

Wednesday Years 6 and Year 3 

Thursday **Year 4 and Year 5 

Friday Year 1 and Year 2  

 
The timetable for additional PE sessions are as follows 
 

Thursday 23.02.23 EYFS 

Thursday 02.03.23 Year 4 

Thursday 06.03.23 Year 2 

Thursday 13.03.23 Year 6 

Thursday 20.03.23 Year 3 

Thursday 27.03.23 Year 1 
 

Prayer of the Week 
 

For I, The Lord, Love Justice: I hate robbery an 

dinqiquity: In my fathfulness I will give them their 

recompense and make an everlasting covenant with then. 

Isaiah 61:8 

ATTENDANCE 
 

✓ This week the class with the highest attendance is Year 3 with 99.6% 

✓ This week the whole School's attendance is 94.3% 

✓ The whole School attendance so far this year is 94.8% 

✓ National Average so far this year is 93.5 % 

 


